


The end of  the year is just around the corner! 
 
 

Your giving to the church so far this year has: 
• Given over $39,000 to helped others through our benevolence fund, 

missions support, children feeding programs, orphanage support, 

international outreaches and local community support 

• Made a difference in many lives - 28 salvations,  28 baptisms 

• Connected you to God's Kingdom and fulfilling His purposes for our 

church 
 

Make your gift before December 31st and you will receive a charitable 

donation deduction when you file your taxes for 2017. 
 

There are multiple ways that you can give: 
• ONLINE (from any device) - www.pearlandnewharvest.org 

• By CHECK - in person or mail - 12216 W. Broadway, Pearland, TX, 

77584 

• By CASH- in person or mail - 12216 W. Broadway, Pearland, TX, 77584 

• By DEBIT/CREDIT CARD - at our Giving Station in the church 

• By TEXT MESSAGE - Text your $ amount to 832-981-7911 
 

REMEMBER: You can set up your recurring giving online through our website 

using your bank account or debit/credit card!  
 

THANK YOU for your generous support!  

You are a vital part of  the success of  this church! 

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 
 

Pastor Keith 
 

He who is gracious and lends a hand to the poor lends to the Lord, and the Lord will repay 

him for his good deed.  Proverbs 19:17 

 

Mark Your Calendars… 
 

MEN’S HUDDLE – Jan 6 – 8 AM 
 

HOLIDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE   
DEC 24TH  CHRISTMAS EVE 

Morning Service 10 AM,  Candlelight Service  6 PM 
 

WEDNESDAY – DEC 27TH  - NO SERVICES 
 

DEC 31ST – NEW YEARS EVE  
Normal Services – 9 & 11 AM 

 

 

 

Please check the Information Stand in the Foyer for monthly 
calendars, church directories, home fellowships and other 

information.  

The Wednesday Night Youth Bible Study will 

now be apart of  the Wednesday Night Adult 

Bible Study and Wednesday Night Child Care is 

being suspended for the time being. 


